Historic Staunton River Foundation

Dedicated to the Preservation, Promotion and Development
of Staunton River Batilefield State Park

Post Office Box 1 U Randolph, Virginia 23962 . Phone (434) 454-6219

To my fellow Foundation members,

I am honored to serve on the Board of Trustees and even more honored to serve
as President. A little background on me: I am the nephew of Past President Janet
Johnson and have volunteered at Staunton River Battlefield since I was a preteen. I
participated in all Haunted Hayrides except while serving in the US Marine Corps. In
2015, I joined the VA National Guard and am currently assigned to the 116th Infantry
whose lineage is derived from Gen T.J. Jackson’s “Foot Cavalry.” I hope to serve this
Presidency with the following goals.

Reinstate the popular Haunted Hayride. It has been too long since the
community’s family Halloween attraction has been held.

Resume the Foundation Newsletter. Please feel free to submit articles relating to the
Battle, River, or Mulberry Hill Plantation for all periods.

During this year’s Commemoration on June 23 we will try and partner with the
family of Paul Carrington and various historical societies that share ties with Judge
Carrington.

Again, | appreciate this opportunity and will work diligently to make sure the
Foundation’s beliefs are made known to our State representation. I look forward to
working with everyone in the upcoming year.

Respectfully Sent,

lexander C. Johnson
President. HSRF.
PO Box 1

Randolph Virginia 23962

“Rally Around the Virginians”



